CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK
PRESS RELEASE

The City of Swartz City Council will hold a public needs hearing on the use of its 2025-2027
Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program funds on Monday, December
16, 2024 at or soon after 6:00 p.m. at the Paul D. Bueche Municipal Building located at 8083 Civic
Drive, Swartz Creek, M1 48473.

The purpose of the hearing is to offer an opportunity for citizens to express their ideas on
community needs and project proposals concerning the use of Federal CDBG funds for the 2025-
2027 Program Years. The hearing will also provide an opportunity for citizens to comment on past
CDBG projects. All public comments are welcome. Persons needing special accommodations,
please contact City Hall 24 hours in advance of the meeting.

The City of Swartz Creek expects to receive approximately $35,189 of 2025-2027 CDBG funds.
The funds are provided by the Genesee County Metropolitan Planning Commission Community
Development Program from an annual entitlement grant received from the U.S. Department of
Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The funds are intended primarily for projects in low-
and moderate-income neighborhoods.



